
CalSTA 

2020 TIRCP “Save The Date” 

2022 Programming Cycle 

The 2022 TIRCP grant cycle will program projects starting with the 2022‐23 fiscal year and ending 
with the 2026‐27 fiscal year.  The new program cycle will include previously awarded and active 
Cycle 3 and 4 projects that have not been fully allocated by the end of the 2021-22 fiscal year, 
and projects selected with the 2022 planning cycle.  

2022 Guidelines Development Process 

CalSTA would like to invite public review and comments on the draft guidelines for the next 
round of TIRCP awards.  The 2022 Guidelines describe the policy, standards, criteria, and 
procedures that will be used for the development, evaluation, adoption and management of the 
TIRCP Program. 

CalSTA welcomes input from all stakeholders to provide input on TIRCP, including interaction 
through public workshops and written comments. Please send your comments to: 
tircpcomments@dot.ca.gov 
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